
 

CITY OF HESPERIA 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Hesperia has prepared an Environmental Initial Study 
recommending adoption of a Negative Declaration for the following projects: 
 
 

1. Consideration of a mitigated negative declaration and a tentative tract map to create 18 
single family residential lots zoned R1-18,000 on 10 gross acres located on the 
southeast corner of Ryeland Road and Crockett Avenue (Applicant: Cubit Engineering; 
APN: 0397-161-32) 

 
Copies of the application and environmental documents are on file with the Planning Department 
and are available for public inspection at 9700 Seventh Avenue, Hesperia. 
 
 
 
Lead Agency Contact Person:     Jeff Codega, Principal Planner (760) 947-1253        
                 Fax: (760) 947-1221 
 
 
Published the week of October 8, 2018 
 
 
 /s/ Erin Baum 
 Secretary to the  

Planning Commission 
 
 
Posted on October 2, 2018 
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